
 
 
 

CITY OF CARMEL-BY-THE-SEA 
 

HARRISON MEMORIAL LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the December regular meeting date of the 
Harrison Memorial Library Board of Trustees, which was scheduled for 

Wednesday, 26 2012 at 9:00 a.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers, has been 
cancelled.  The next regular meeting date will be Wednesday, January 23, 2013. 

 
An agenda of the meeting will be posted in advance. 

 
Please contact the Director of the Harrison Memorial Library at 624-1366, 

for any questions you may have. 
 
 
 

       Nancy Collins, President 
       Harrison Memorial Library 
       Board of Trustees 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
DATED:  December 14, 2012    
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